
On May 16 and 17, 2024, I will be participating in the 13th Annual St. Jude Corvette 
Drive to Memphis supporting the kids of St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.  

Since its 2012 inception, the Drive has raised more than $2.2 Million to further the 
lifesaving work of St. Jude. In 2023, 89 Corvette drivers and 192 attendees from Peoria, 
Louisville, Nashville and St. Louis raised $340,000. This year we have added another 
satellite location from Bourbonnais. We are excited to see what the Corvette community 
can do in 2024!  

St. Jude is leading the way the world understands, treats and defeats childhood cancer 
and other life-threatening diseases. Treatments invented at St. Jude have helped push 
the overall childhood cancer survival rate from 20 percent to more than 80 percent since 
opening over 50 years ago. St. Jude won’t stop until no child dies from cancer. Thanks 
to generous donations from people like you, families never receive a bill from St. Jude 
for treatment, travel, housing or food.  

Please send your contribution today and join our mission: Finding cures. Saving 
children. Checks should be made payable to St. Jude Drive and mailed in the 
enclosed, self-addressed, stamped envelope. Thank you for helping make Danny 
Thomas’ dream a reality that no child should die in the dawn of life!  

Sincerely, 
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